
 

                                                               

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

Hello to you, welcome to the 2nd Edition of Busselton Tennis Club Newsletter. Member 

feedback has been grand, thank you.   

Next step, we need to “jazz” up the Newsletter title, so we are giving our members 

opportunity to name the Clubs Newsletter  

Put your thinking cap on and come up with a title, up to 35 “characters” long, hand your 

entry to Captain Desk or Bar, email secretary@busseltontennisclub.com.au or pop in 

Suggestion Box  

Entries close Saturday 21st Sept, Club Management Committee will select the winner  
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Did you know that our club has a ball machine. This machine is available for member use.  

Thank you to Life Member Geoff Pearce because our members can use this machine 

without cost. Contact Wayne, Wendy or Merryl if you would like to use the Ball Machine?  

 

 

 

 

Nominations are open to represent Western Australia at the Tennis Seniors Australia 

National Teams Carnival in Adelaide, South Australia from January 5th - January 10th 

2025. The carnival showcases friendly but competitive interstate rivalry.  

Rumour has it our club will be well represented again by Merryl, Wendy, Rosa, Vanessa, 

Katherine, Lorraine, Grace, Leonie, Tracy, Sandy from the ladies side, and Paul C, John Mc. 

and Macca from the gents. Entries close 31/8/24, if you are keen chat to Wendy or Merryl.  

Nominations are being called to represent WA at the Tennis Seniors Australia National 

Carnival in Adelaide, South Australia. Teams events January 5th - 10th 2025, Individuals 

January 12th to 17th 2025.  

The Carnival consists of friendly but competitive interstate rivalry, with a blend of social 

engagement.  

Rumour has it that our club will be well represented with Merryl, Wendy, Rosa, Vannessa, 

Katherine, Tracy, Sandy, Leonie, Grace, Paul C, John Mc and Macca all getting their kit 

together. If you are interested in playing here is the link ClubSpark / Tennis Seniors South 

Australia / 2025 Australian Championships or reach out to Merryl and Wendy who will 

assist 
 

 

In May, Paul, Jim, Cliff S, Yves, Alex and Russell 

all travelled to Bomaderry in NSW for the 

inaugural Intraclub Challenge. The chaps had a 

terrific time on and off the court, but did not win 

the “cup” 

Our Club will host the rematch March next year 

and should attract plenty of spectators. 

 

https://play.tennis.com.au/TennisSeniorsSA/News/24bcf164-f6ef-4cde-8983-8b4da5c2f1bf
https://play.tennis.com.au/TennisSeniorsSA/News/24bcf164-f6ef-4cde-8983-8b4da5c2f1bf


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Rob Preston aka “Psycho” is recovering from Open Heart Surgery he had late June at the Mount 

in Perth.  

Psycho assures us he is on the mend, however he won’t be chasing a tennis ball or taking the court 

anytime soon.  He is not enthralled with taking things slowly, but he is keen to get back to Busso and 

mingle. 

Find your ol’ self real soon Psycho, we all wish you well and look forward to seeing you   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have the most fabulous facility with very nice furnishings and amenities thanks to a very diligent 

past and present “steering committee” 

It is up to all of us to contribute to the function of our club, please be mindful to make it easier on 

our volunteers, return your glasses cups and dishes to the Bar and Kitchen, push your chairs back 

into tables after use, put outside furniture back out of the weather, pick up any rubbish floating 

around……. It’s the small things that make a big difference. Be part of change               

 

 

 
 

Are you thinking you might like to play Pickleball when the weather warms up?  

Did you know that Pickleball has an active “WhatsApp” group?  

Would you like to join this “WhatsApp” group and keep in touch with what’s going on? 

 
If the answer is yes, reach out to Ken and he will help you load “WhatsApp” on you mobile and 

connect you to the Pickleball group… lets get set for Summer by starting now.  

Uncertain… …don’t be…Pickleball is a game for everyone, with all abilities, all equipment is supplied, 

get in early and beat the rush …it is the fastest growing sport in America and many other countries!! 

 

 

 

Needs any used tennis balls. The Club always has plenty of used balls  

1. We sell used “doggie” balls for $1.00 a can  

2. We sell used “hit up” balls for $2.00 a can  

If so, see the captains desk, they will be able to set you right        

CONTACT US – Email :  secretary@busseltontennisclub.com.au                  Phone: 0472 677 949  

 

 

Busselton Tennis club would like to 

acknowledge thank our generous sponsors  

We encourage our club members to 

acknowledge and support our sponsors 

whenever possible  

 

 

mailto:secretary@busseltontennisclub.com.au

